
From: Giselle Burt   

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 6:06 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Re allowing chickens in urban areas  

  I would love this subject to be read during committee on the subject of allowing the people of Hamilton to 

own chickens. 

Thank u! 

Plz change the bylaw for allowing chickens …many ppl use chickens as pets and they are much quieter than 

parrots and dogs…plus they are awesome anxiety support for ppl as well…to tell someone they have to 

remove their 4 pets is upsetting to say the least…think of the anxiety that alone would create…too many 

ppl are housebound atm and I think allowing chickens which are also great for recycling of food waste and 

fertilizing soil can only be a good thing! Of course u could limit the amount of chickens per household or 

property size…and roosters could be an option to limit…so I think this would be an excellent time to change 

the bylaw !  thanking u for your time=) 

Giselle Burt 
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